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David L. Herbert, a longtime superintendent of what was then the Port Washington School
District, died Saturday, Dec. 5, at Columbia St. Mary’s Ozaukee Hospital in Mequon. He was
83.

Mr. Herbert, a former resident of Walters Street in Port Washington, was living on LarAnn Street
in Belgium when he died.

Memorials to First Congregational Church in Port or the Leukemia Society are suggested.

Funeral arrangements are pending through Eernisse Funeral Home, Port Washington.
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